
Cleanliness Drive               Date: 14.09.2024 

Eco Club of GDC Theog and Botany Department jointly organized a cleanliness drive in and 

around the college campus to encourage everyone to keep their surroundings clean. The 

campaign aimed to instill a sense of responsibility and make a promise to prioritize 

environmental cleanliness for a better future.The drive began at 11:20 a.m. and lasted until 1:40 

p.m., during which over 50 students actively participated. The Students were divided into groups 

and assigned specific areas to clean up. They Collected trash, empty packets, disposable water 

bottles, cold drink bottles, chips rappers and packed them into dustbin, which was then disposed 

of properly. The cleanliness drive not only contributed to the immediate cleanliness of the 

designated area but also aimed to create awareness among the participants and the public about 

the importance of maintaining cleanliness in their daily lives. 

 

 

 

 



     

        

     

 

 



   

    

 

 
Dr. Rajender Prakash 

(Convener, Eco Club)         Principal 


